
From: sierraparkservices@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Services
To: Sierra Park Services
Subject: Fish Derby Reply Needed
Date: Saturday, June 9, 2018 6:43:03 AM

The Fishing Derby is just around the corner Saturday, June 16,
2018, beginning at 7:00 am.  

Children up to the age of 15 are welcome to participate.  All children
must be signed up to fish.  Sign ups will be held at the lodge the
night before (5 -7 PM) and the morning of the Fish Derby (6:30 AM)
at the lake.

Lunch will be provided to children at no cost and to adults for a
fee.  

 We would like to get a headcount ASAP to plan for food. If your
family is going to participate, please respond to this email with the
number who’ll attend lunch, children and adults. 

We also are in need of volunteers to help sign children in, measure
fish, and help prepare and serve lunch.  Let us know if you plan to
volunteer. 

Thank you for your speedy reply.

Wanda
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